
    
 

 

Field Report #8        No. 3521 

 
Project: Gateway PG – High St Façade Repairs Phase 1    

Project #: WO 3521 

Date/Time: December 28, 2015, 9:30 AM.  

Observers Adam Sampson (BSE) (Author)  

I visited the site to review the progress of the work and to check for general conformance with 
the design intent of the drawings and specifications for this project.  The weather at the time of 
this visit was sunny and 25 degrees F. 

The following observations were made:  

Knowles Industrial Services (KISC) has demobilized from the site. (See photos below). 
 

 
 

The following items still need to be completed: 
 

1. Any scratches or dings on the HSS bumpers or steel columns will need to be touched up 
with cold galvanizing or paint respectively. 
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2. Time Warner Cable needs to relocate the data cable and junction box along the Hotel 
façade. It is recommended to match the elevation of the data cable along the High St. 
façade since this façade will be removed in the future. (See photo below).  

 
 

    
 

3. The contractor is scheduled to install the two remaining clip angles supporting the data 
cable today and finish any cold galvanizing to the HSS bumpers.   
 

4. Four hard plastic cable sheathings are missing at the roof level, these need to be installed.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
CC: File, City of Portland Inspections Office, CJ Follini (Noyack), Michael Urbanski (Noyack), Bob 

Bold (SSPlus) Tim Rich (KISC), Todd Neal (BSE), Joshua Martin-McNaughton (BSE) 


